
 

 

Evidence of the massive corruption surrounding O’Hare expansion 
has recently been made public. 
 

• Excessive noise and pollution are impacting the peace and health  
of hundreds of thousands of residents around O’Hare. 
 

• Exposure to these levels of noise and pollution is linked to heart and 
respiratory disease. 
 

• 6 million noise complaints through 2018 and no end in sight.  
 

The worst is yet to come with further airport expansion in 2021! 
 

  
 

 

What can you do? 
 

• Get involved now! Visit our 
website fairchicago.org to learn 
about our solutions.  

 

• Spread the word. Engage your 
neighbors. There is strength in 
numbers. 

 

• Sign up for an Airnoise button on 
our website to file noise complaints 
with the city of Chicago. 

 
 

Together, we can make a difference! 

Fair Allocation in Runways (FAiR) is a nonprofit dedicated to decreasing airplane 
noise and pollution in communities surrounding O’Hare Airport. 

 

We have answers! There are solutions! 
 
 

JOIN FAiR 
TODAY! 

 

 Web:   fairchicago.org 
 Email: fair@fairchicago.org 
  Fair Allocation in Runways 
  @fairchicago 

 

 

Planes flying too low, too 
loud and too often over 
your neighborhood?  
 


